
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Phase 1 Guidelines: Regathering for Worship 
OUR FOCUS IS TO KEEP EVERYONE SAFE 

 

Because you CARE ABOUT OTHERS continue to follow the COVID-19 guidelines:  

Stay home if:  

• You are sick and/or running a fever 

• Your children are sick 

• If you or someone in your home has tested positive for the virus 

• If your immunity is compromised 

 

In consideration of others we are strongly encouraging that everyone please wear a 

mask. Please bring your own, or one will be provided for you. 

 

Please use the hand sanitizer before entering the building 

 

In consideration of others please refrain from physical contact and please exercise 

the safe-distancing guidelines of 6 feet. 

 

Please do not go into sections of the building that have been blocked off.  

 

Worship will be in the Family Life Center – doors will be opened at 10:10am. Please 

exercise social distancing in the parking lot. 

 

Please let us know by Wednesday afternoon if your family plans to attend Worship. 

This will enable time to prepare the FLC for family group seating. If you forget to let 

us know please still join us for worship, we will have additional seats.  

 

Entrance will be through the Office Foyer or Gym doors only – each family will be 

checked-in as they enter 

 

There will be Offering drop boxes located at the entrance to Family Life Center, and 

at the exit of the Family Life Center at the drive through exit.   

 

To limit the spread of the virus, there will be soloists and instrumental music in 

place of congregational singing.  

 

Exit will be by rows at the end of the service.  

 

Worship will continue to be streamed online for viewing at home. 


